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From: PDNPA Hub <hub@peakdistrict.gov.uk>
Sent: 06 April 2023 12:01
To: CBST Central inbox
Subject: Comment on planning application NP/CEC/0323/0337

Exercise caution - check attachments and links before opening them.

This email originated from outside the Authority’s email system.

Planning Application consultation feedback

Someone just commented on planning application reference
NP/CEC/0323/0337 on the website. Here is the information they supplied:

Question Response

Reference NP/CEC/0323/0337

Name Robert Price

Email

Address Point House Crowlink Lane

Postcode BN200AX

Phone

Type of
comment Objection

Comment

I strongly object to this proposal, the National Trust should be
leading by example and rather than having vehicles driving a
further two miles, to park, should be mitigating the existing car
parking arrangements.
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Accept
terms on

View the application

The PDNPA Planning Search website

If you’re having trouble clicking the "View the application" button, copy and paste the URL below into

your web browser: https://portal.peakdistrict.gov.uk/03230337
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